
 
  

 

 

     Village of Chenequa 
July 2019 Newsletter       Summer has begun! 

 

Village Hall will be closed  
July 4, 2019 for Independence Day 

 

Please call 262-367-2600 
to reach an on duty officer if you need 

any help. 

 

John’s Disposal  
Holiday Schedule: 

 

July 4th – Independence Day 
Collection will be delayed by 

one day. 
 

Police Department News 
4th of July Fireworks 

 

Fireworks will take place at dusk on 
Thursday, July 4, 2019. 

 

During the Pine Lake Fourth of July 
celebrations, please be sure that your 
boat lights are operating and anchored or 
moored at least 200 feet away from the 
island or barge during the firework 
display. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact the Police Department at  

262-367-2145 or email: 
policeclerk@chenequa.org 

 

 

Phishing Email Alert 
 

The Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency 
(CISA) is aware of an email phishing scam that tricks users 
into clicking on malicious attachments that look like 
legitimate Department of Homeland Security (DHS) 
notifications. The email campaign uses a spoofed email 
address to appear like a National Cyber Awareness System 
(NCAS) alert and lure targeted recipients into downloading 
malware through a malicious attachment. 
• Be wary of unsolicited emails, even if the sender appears 

to be known; attempt to verify web addresses 
independently. 

• Use caution with email links and attachments without 
authenticating the sender. CISA will never send NCAS 
notifications that contain email attachments. 

Lawn Fertilization & Buffer Zones 
 

There is absolutely no fertilizer allowed within 20 feet of North & Pine Lakes. Lawn fertilizer beyond 20 feet must 
be phosphorous free. This has been the law since 2008 and you can be ticketed and fined. 
 

Fertilizing within 20 feet of the lake, in addition to being illegal, negatively effects the lake.  It causes algae and 
aquatic plant growth. This also reduces water clarity on the lake you and your neighbors live on. With the 
cooperation of all lake residents, we can assure a better tomorrow on the lake. 


	Police Department News

